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The Constitution Party attended CPAC, and the young people greeted us quite well. The CP
Representatives attending from across the country were pleasantly surprised by their response. After
Donald Trump's speech, Turning Point USA gave us the sticker shown below about being AWAKE.
Please click here to see our press release about the experience we had with young people at the
Conservative Political Action Conference.

The Constitution Party of Virginia Helps National Party at CPAC 2018

Chairman Bloom, Vice-Chairman Kraut, and Treasurer Paul Provance assisted in the planning
committee and helped out in the National Party's booth at the Conservative Political Action Conference
(CPAC) 2018 at National Harbor, Maryland on February 21-24.  It was a huge success where the
Constitution Party booth may have been the busiest booth at the convention, despite its relatively small
size.  People of all ages, but especially young people from late teens through their twenties showed a
strong interest in the possibility of another option to the two major parties.


